

Winchester Grange #74 – Mini-Letter July 13, 2010

Seem possible that July is almost half gone already? Been quite a month so far – let's hope the rest of the summer is more comfortable!

Many thanks to <u>Linda Senkus</u> for the refreshments this evening. Much appreciated as always.

Next meeting is July 27 and the "Win Hurlbut Family" is in charge of the food! You going to make it, Win?





After all our questions and concerns our Worthy Chaplain talked with Sister Peggy Nash in Windsor and we learned that our dear friend Charlie Nash died on June 2. There will be a Memorial Service which will be in the paper sometime soon. I'm sure that we all sorrow over his death. Charlie was a good granger. Mary Anne is in a home in Florida. Our love to her.





<u>Fran Cooper</u> is doing very well with her new knee. Talk about determined!

Most of you know <u>Bud & Arline's</u> brother Henry. He had a stroke in the night last week but seems to be doing quite well. He has been moved to Valerie Manor. Henry and Nancy were grange members formerly.





Our poor Lady Assistant is suffering --- if she is here you can see! Pinched nerve, sciatica, arthritis – take your pick, they haven't decided yet. Poor Sandy.

Sara is still "battling" with her various problems. Let's hope she will be all well soon, right Sara?

Saturday, August 14 – be here before we know it. I'm sure plans will be discussed and we do urge your cooperation – as always – Remember baked goods especially as they sell out so fast. Not just for the contests but for the sale as well.

Much more about the Fair – heed the Worthy Master!

I miss you -

Marion

